Students take part in Diez y Seis de Septiembre Grito on Tuesday, listening to the events surrounding Mexico’s 1810 “Call for Independence” by the Father of Mexican Independence Father Miguel Hidalgo y Costilla. MASA hosted the event on the Chapel Lawn.
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News

Voter registration – The TLU Young Democrats held a voter registration drive on campus yesterday and will be active in the Seguin community doing such activities as block walking.  On Monday at 6 p.m., the McQueeney Precinct Captain will speak to the TLU Young Democrats about volunteering opportunities, and the campus community is invited.  Casey Sorrells is the new president and Kyle Kramm is the vice president of the organization.  
Career Decision-Making Workshop –  Open to all students, this meaningful and helpful workshop will help you understand how to make decisions about your career, engaging in the process and taking steps toward a future that is fulfilling and meaningful. There will also be direction and assistance with choosing a major, identifying a career area of interest, or transitioning to new majors/careers. Plan to attend the next Career Decision-Making Workshop on Monday at 3p.m. in the Meadows Center of the ASC.  For more information, contact Kimberly Catalina (kcatalina@tlu.edu) at ext. 8178.
How many M&Ms could there be?  The Black Student Union’s raffle and M&M guess ends today in the ASC. The person who guesses the closest will win a prize along with the untouched jar of M&Ms. Guesses are only 50 cents each.  The winners will be announced at tonight at the Alpha Splash.

Senior kinesiology Rocky Molina II calculates the number of M&Ms in BSU’s raffle. Today is the last day to enter!
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